CITY OF ALBANY

September 5, 2022

SEP 08 REC'D

Administration Department

To the Parks, Recreation and Open Space Committee and our neighbors,

One of the trees recommended for removal is in front of our house. We are unable to attend the meeting tonight because of work and school commitments.

We love this tree, but it is very dangerous. Recently a large branch came down that could have killed someone. We have learned that the tree is diseased. An arborist demonstrated the rot that is in the cavity at the base of the first branching of all the major limbs.

Our kids hang out in the front yard and many people walk by here every day. For the sake of safety the tree needs to come down. A beautiful, safe tree will be planted in its place.

Thank you for understanding.